
  

  
  
 

   
 

 

 

April 7, 2020 

 

To the attention of: 

 All Foster Families  
 All applicants for foster families for youths in the Montérégie area 

In the current context of COVID19 , We ask that you immediately inform your 
resource service Caseworker(or RTS outside business hours: 1-800-361-5310) 
if a person living in the resource (manager, spouse, family member, user, etc.) 
is : 

 Waiting for the results of a COVID19 test 

 Tested positive to COVID19 

If you have any questions about the process, do not hesitate to contact your 
resource service Caseworker. 

We thank you in advance for your collaboration. 

 


